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This submission is being provided to the IEEE 802.11e Task Group to notify the group that Texas Instruments Incorporated has submit an intellectual property statemend with respect to the IEEE 802.11e activity.  The official letter has been sent to Stuart Kerry, Chair of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group, and to the IEEE Patent Office.  Earle Thompson of the Texas Instruments Legal Department submitted the letter.  Earle may be contacted as e-thompson@ti.com.  The exact contents of the body of the letter are as follows:

Texas Instruments Incorporated (“TI”) is pleased to announce that TI shall, upon request, grant non-exclusive licenses on reasonable and non-discriminatory terms (which may include TI’s then current royalty rates) for only such portion of any product which is fully compliant with the IEEE 802.11e standard, to any such requester under any existing and pending patents of TI which would  necessarily be directly infringed by the manufacture, sale and implementation of such product solely because it is fully compliant with the IEEE 802.11e standard, and provided that a similar grant under such requester’s patents within the scope of the license granted to such requester is made available to TI.
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